From: PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk [mailto:PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 08 December 2014 20:07
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 14/01762/F

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 8:07 PM on 08 Dec 2014 from Mr Colin Richard Argyle.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Swalcliffe Park Equestrian Ltd Grange Lane Swalcliffe Banbury OX15 5EX 

	Proposal:
	Use of land at Grange Farm for mixed use comprising part agricultural, part equestrian training and competitions (Use Class D2), formation of new access, extension to existing car park and associated work 

	Case Officer:
	Bob Neville 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr Colin Richard Argyle

	Email:
	

	Address:
	Common Farm Street From Grange Lane To Wigginton Heath, Swalcliffe, Oxfordshire OX15 5EX


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Neighbour

	Stance:
	Customer made comments in support of the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	I am writing to support the planing application for Swalcliffe Park Equestrian. My wife and I have been living and/or working in Swalcliffe since 1979. During this time we have seen Richard Taylor develop a very good business along side the other countryside businesses and farming at Swalcliffe Grange. When we first came to the village the farm employed 1 skilled tractor driver and part time at peak times, now there are many local people employed both full and part time. To us it is a pleasure to see so many people enjoying the wonderful countryside and views that we enjoy and to see horse riders safe and off the road. As well as this as far as I can see Richard and his family have always been considerate to the community and generous in their support of and help with village functions, providing both help and facilities. We think that the local businesses do us great credit, as well as their success. There has been a lot of development around us, Broughton Castle, Firs Garage, Nigel Mathews and many more have developed and grown while we have been here and we say long may it continue. Richard and Rachel Argyle


